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TOWNE MORTGAGE             BULLETIN 

COMPANY 
 

TO: Our Valued Clients     DATE: June 9, 2016 
  
SUBJECT: Increased Underwriting Fee    BULLETIN: 16-12 
         

 

***** IMPORTANT NOTICE ***** 
 

Effective July 1, 2016, Towne Mortgage is increasing the Underwriting Fee to $895.00 for all new loan 
applications.  

 

Please ensure you are quoting the correct fees on all loan applications. We greatly appreciate your 
business! Contact your Account Executive with any questions.  

 
Thank you,             

Operations Group 
Towne Mortgage Company     

 
 
 
 


